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BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 

SEPTEMBER 15, 2023 
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Please keep in mind that you can expect the classroom 

teachers to give a general overview of their program, but the 

staff will not be able to discuss individual students.  If you 

need to discuss your child with a staff member, please 

schedule a conference time directly with them via email or by 

calling the office at (240) 740-3240.  Thank you for your 

cooperation and we look forward to seeing you! 


